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Dear Steina,

Having recovered somewhat from the Symposium I thought I'd
write and say thanks . I was really great having you at
U .N .M . . I only hope Joe will get it together so that the
students can see the actual work in the Jonson Gallery . You
really fired up a few of our graduate students . The video
program here is such a fledgling it was great for them to
have you visit and share your work .

Anyway, thanks again for coming to U .N .M . . I hope you
enjoyed it as much as I did .

Sincerely,

GU
Bill Gilbert


